From: Helen Quinn

Sent: Monday 16 November 2020 12:45
To: _
Subject: FW: County Development Plan

Submission from ClIrs Joe Killeen on the CDP

From: Joe Killeen

Sent: 16 November

To: Helen Quinn

Cc: Joe Killeen

Subject: County Development Plan

A reduction to 50% in Planning contributions/fees in the case of applicants for planning permission in
rural areas of sparse population with other positive supports to help these areas of the county continue to
enjoy the benefits of living in a vibrant community.

Preferential Planning Contributions rate for a limited number of non functioning/ unused Commercial
premises being converted to residential use in instances where it can be demonstrated that these premises
are in excess of requirements in rural villages.

Call on Clare County Council to work in conjunction with National Parks and Wildlife Service and other
Agencies in supporting initiatives to address the traffic management issues for the Burren area .





